
 
 

 
Legislative Council Members' Meeting-cum-Luncheon  

With Yau Tsim Mong District Council members  
on Thursday, 28 April 2005 

 
 

Summary of views on 
Development of the West Kowloon Cultural District 

 
 

1. The single-package approach for the development of the West 
Kowloon Cultural District (WKCD) would reduce the bargaining 
power of the Government.  This would also reduce the transparency 
of the process of taking forward the development project, thereby 
having adverse impact on the image of the Government.  The 
Administration should put in place measures to increase the 
transparency of the process for development of WKCD. 

 
2. The canopy design could not provide an aesthetical landmark for the 

cultural district.   
 
3. The Administration should consult the relevant local organizations of 

the cultural sector to gauge their views on the culture and arts facilities 
to be provided in WKCD. 
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